
T.C. Boyle to Speak at Third Annual
Campus Reading Celebration
Camarillo, Calif., October 25, 2006 -- The public is invited to attend as T.C. Boyle leads a
discussion of his novel The Tortilla Curtain on the campus of California State University
Channel Islands, Tuesday, November 14, at 6:30 p.m. The event is the highlight of
CSUCI's third annual Campus Reading Celebration, an event that encourages the
University community to read a selected book then incorporate the book's themes into
various lessons as well as class and community dialogues.

Tickets for the public are $5 and will be available at the door of Salon A.  Reservations are
required due to space limitations.  

Campus parking is $6.  Free bus service will also be provided from the MetroLink station at
the intersection of Old Ventura Blvd and Lewis Road in Camarillo.

A book signing will take place immediately following the presentation, and books will be
available for sale.

For reservations contact readingcelebration@csuci.edu or call 805-437-8598.
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